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June 25, 2019 
 
Assalamu Alaikum Parents, 
 
The end of the school year is here. We would like to inform you of the following points: 
 

• The last day of school is June 27th, 2018.  

• Summer Camp will run from July 2nd to August 2nd, 2019.  Parents who would 
like to enroll their children in the summer Camp program are asked to inform the 
school as soon as possible and send in payment before the end of the school 
year. Aside from the regular classes (English, Math and Arabic) THERE WILL 
BE FULL TIME QURAN HIFZ PLUS TAJWEED PROGRAM IN THE SUMMER 
CAMP FROM 9AM TO 1:30 PM MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY. Transportation 
available upon request.  

 

• We will be having our graduation party on June 27th (From 9:00am – 12 noon) 
to celebrate the end of the school year. On this day, students will also receive 
their report cards. Parents are welcome to attend the graduation. 
 

• Registration for the 2019/2020 school year is open.  Those students who will be 
returning to the school in the coming year are asked to submit registration 
fees/payment as soon as possible to reserve seats.  

 
We would like to extend our warmest appreciation to all parents and their children for 
their gracious cooperation in making this a successful school year. All the teachers and 
the staff at Um Al-Qura wish you a happy and blessing summer. May Allah shower His 
blessings upon you! Please remember us in your precious duaa. 
 
 
Regards, 
School Administration 
 
 
 
 


